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MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

Chief  Executive  Officers  of  State-Chartered  Banks

Superintendent  of  Banks

SUBJECT:  Additional  State  Banking  Holiday  for  Year  2022

As  per  declaration  by  Governor  Kay  Ivey  pursuant  to Section  1-3-8  of  the Code  of  Alabama,

(2021  cum  sup.),  banks  are  authorized  to observe  the following  additional  holiday,  if  you  so

choose:

Day  after  Thanksgiving Friday,  November  25,  2022

If  you  have  any questions,  please  contact  us at (334)  242-3452.
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